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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are opening our Jungle Club during the upcoming Easter Holiday to provide childcare for families. 

On the website you will also see the theme days for the children to do whilst at Jungle Club. Easter Holiday takes 

place between Monday 3rd April and Friday 14th April 2023. We are closed on Friday 7th April and Monday 10th 

April 2023. 

Please note parents will need to pay for this service as per previous holiday periods. The cost is £15 for Warden 

House Pupils and £18 for Non-Warden House Pupils. 

You will need to bring snacks and a packed lunch. 

If you are a new parent, you will need to fill in a registration form the link is below: 

Registration Form.docx 

Warden House parents can pay on ParentPay but won’t be able to book so you will need contact me on the 

below email address to give the dates that you need. Non-Warden House parents can pay on ParentPay 

username and passwords will be emailed to you to enable you to do this. 

Jungle Club will be based in the school hall this holiday. Access via Birdwood Avenue entrance only and come to 

the hall door which can be found on the KS2 playground. 

Please contact me should you have any questions wendy.harvey@warden-house.kent.sch.uk. 

Thank you hope to see you soon. 

 

Ms Wendy Harvey 

 

Jungle Club Manager 

Email: wendy.harvey@warden-house.kent.sch.uk 
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